
What’s the Buzz in K-2? 
11/21/22 

 

This week during Word of God class we are learning what 

Jesus taught his disciples about God’s care, and how he 

blesses us both physically and spiritually.  How fitting as 

we are celebrating Thanksgiving this week!  Let’s give 

thanks to our Lord for these many blessings and trust that 

he will continue to bless throughout our lives and into 

eternity. 

 

Remember that we will have an early release day on Wednesday, November 23. This means we 

are finished with school at 1:00pm. The buses will run our students home that day as well. 

 

Don’t forget, we are celebrating Thanksgiving with a special worship service on Wednesday, 

November 23 at 6:30pm here at St. John. I hope to see you there! 

 

The kindergarteners just finished their unit about Lily and began their new unit about Superkid 

Icky (short for Ichabod).  Icky loves watching T.V. and making up his own shows to perform.   

 

Our first graders are learning about how to add an -ed or -ing ending to words. We are using 

red and blue stars to help remember two important rules: 

 Red Star Words: Words with one vowel followed by two consonants, just add the ending  

(for example: help to helping and ask to asked) 

Blue Start Words: Words with one vowel followed by just one consonant, double the last letter and  

then add the ending (for example: hug to hugging and shop to shopped) 

The next spelling test is this week Wednesday, November 23. 

 

Second Grade is continuing unit 5 in reading. We are learning about the sound the letters oi, oy, 

ou and ow make.  Their spelling list focuses on these letter combinations. The next test will be 

on Wednesday, November 23. 

 

Cold and snowy weather is here! Please check to make sure your child has what they need for 

winter weather outside gear. Students will need boots, snow pants, jackets, hats, and 



mittens/gloves to be able to play in the snow. We go outside for 2 recesses each day if the 

temperature is above 0 degrees. (If it is below 0 degrees we will stay inside to play there.) Also, 

once we have snow outside children often have soaked socks when we come inside and change 

out of their boots. Packing a spare pair of dry socks in their backpack is very helpful! 

 

 

I pray you enjoy your Thanksgiving celebrations this week! 

Mrs. Myslik 

 

 Grade 1 Spelling List 
For the test on 11/23/22 
 

help 

1. helping 

2. helped 

ask 

3. asking 

4. asked 

hug 

5. hugging 

6. hugged 

shop 

7. shopping 

8. shopped 

grin 

9. grinning 

10. grinned 

 

Grade 2 Spelling List 
For the test on 11/23/22 
 
Pattern Words: 
oy and oi: 

1. boy 
2. enjoy 
3. joined 
4. points 

ou: 
5. shout 
6. ground 
7. around 

ow: 
8. crowd 
9. flower 

 
ow that sounds like long o: 

10. snow 
11. below 
12. yellow  

 


